
Superintendent Report
December 2024

• Reminder- Two meetings in January.  Work session on Wednesday, January 
8 at 6:00 p.m. in the 6-12 IMC and regular monthly board meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 15 at 6:00 pm in the 6-12 IMC. 

• Merry Christmas to everyone and their families. 
• Concerts: MS/HS was on Monday, December 9.  TCE concert was on 

Monday, December 18.  Great job by all students and staff!
• We had our usual holiday luncheon this year for all of the staff on 

Wednesday, December 11.
• Winter activities are underway.  I want to thank Derrick Retz and our 

custodians for all their work in getting events set up and cleaned up.
• Final paperwork has been completed with Quarles and Brady for the 

remaining referendum funds.  We should have access to that money in 
January.  

• Bidding process is underway with CESA 10.  We have bids for roof projects, 
elevator replacement, and brick work so far.  Hope to have all in by early 
January.  This is for work in the summer of 2025.

 


